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"It's easy to see why Horrid Henry is the bestselling character for 5-8 year
olds." Liverpool Echo Because it's funny "My two boys love this book and I have
actually had tears running down my face and had to stop reading because of
laughing so hard. My oldest son is rereading all the books in this series on his
own now and he still loves them. Happy reading!" T. Franklin, Parent "A modern
comic classic." SF Said, Guardian Children's Books Supplement Kids get to be
harmlessly rebellious "Henry is a beguiling hero who has entranced millions of
reluctant readers... little rebels will love this collection and even little
angels will be secretly thrilled by Henry's anti-heroic behaviour." Herald Henry's
naughtiness is a yardstick against which children can get a sense of their own
moral goodness and social justice "What is brilliant about the books is that Henry
never does anything that is subversive. She creates an aura of supreme naughtiness
(of which children are in awe) but points out that he operates within a safe and
secure world." Emily Turner, Angels And Urchins Magazine Reaches the most
important age group - children who are learning to read "I have tried out the
Horrid Henry books with groups of children as a parent, as a babysitter, and as a
teacher. Children love to either hear them read aloud or to read them themselves.
The books are spot on for the 5-8 age range and are fun for the adults who share
them too." Danielle Hall, Teacher The structure provides new readers with a real
sense of accomplishment "My son is 7 years old and a big Horrid Henry fan. This
book lived up to his expectations! Horrid Henry is like most boys: he always has a
plan and is always getting into mischief! It was amusing, and he could not put it
down. Can't wait for the next. He read it cover to cover by himself in 2 days!
That for me sells a book! He can't wait for the next one to be published. He has
recommended it to all his friends." Mrs. Tami Gold, Parent Reaches both boys and
girls equally "Wonderfully appealing to girls and boys alike, a precious rarity at
this age." Judith Woods, Times Books A global publishing phenomenon with 12
million copies sold!
Emblaze Jessica Shirvington 2013-09-03 When Violet Eden loses the key to the gates
of Hell she is forced to make a choice that carries apocalyptic consequences When
you're hanging off the edge of a volcano, how do you make the most important
decision of your life? For Violet Eden the decisions between right and wrong are
getting harder and harder. Because apparently being a half-angel Grigori doesn't
always make you right. Where is the good in having to choose between the life of
her best friend and saving humanity? How does she balance a soul-crushing need for
her Grigori partner, Lincoln, and the desire to keep him safe at all costs? And
what if the darkest exiled angel of all, Phoenix, isn't as bad as she thought?
Both sides-Angels vs. Exiles-are racing to decipher an ancient scripture that
would allow anyone banished to the Underworld to return. And at the very center:
Violet. She only has one chance to make the right choice... The Embrace Series:
Embrace (Book 1) Entice (Book 2) Emblaze (Book 3) Endless (Book 4) Empower (Book
5) Praise for the Embrace Series: "A delicious romantic triangle." -USA Today "One
of the best YA novels we've seen in a while. Get ready for a confident, kick-butt,
well-defined heroine." -RT Book Reviews "Strong, compelling and wonderfully
flawed, Violet is the kind of heroine that will keep readers enthralled and
rooting for her until the final page is turned." -Kirkus Reviews
Elegy Amanda Hocking 2013-08-06 Gemma must battle Penn to break the siren curse
and secure a future with Alex.
Swear Amanda Hocking 2016-10-31 In the final book of the My Blood Approves
series... Alice has moved on and is settling into a new country with a new career
as a vampire hunter. Finally, she's created a stable, happy life for herself and
her family, including her boyfriend Jack. Or at least as stable as her life can
be, especially with a dangerous vampire cult resurfacing. But everything she's
worked for is put in jeopardy when she receives a disturbing message - one that
sends her on a quest that delves into a tragic mystery that has haunted Peter for
years. BONUS: The paperback version includes the My Blood Approves novella
"Letters to Elise" - never before released in print!
Wake Amanda Hocking 2012-08-07 Fall under the spell of Wake—the first book in an
achingly beautiful new series by celebrated author Amanda Hocking—and lose
yourself to the Watersong. Gorgeous. Fearless. Dangerous. They're the kind of
girls you envy; the kind of girls you want to hate. Strangers in town for the
summer, Penn, Lexi and Thea have caught everyone's attention—but it's Gemma who's
attracted theirs. She's the one they've chosen to be part of their group. Gemma
seems to have it all—she's carefree, pretty, and falling in love with Alex, the
boy next door. He's always been just a friend, but this summer they've taken their
relationship to the next level, and now there's no going back. Then one night,
Gemma's ordinary life changes forever. She's taking a late night swim under the
stars when she finds Penn, Lexi and Thea partying on the cove. They invite her to
join them, and the next morning she wakes up on the beach feeling groggy and sick,
knowing something is different. Suddenly Gemma is stronger, faster, and more
beautiful than ever. But her new powers come with a terrifying price. And as she
uncovers the truth, she's is forced to choose between staying with those she
loves—or entering a new world brimming with dark hungers and unimaginable secrets.
Elegy Amanda Hocking 2014-02-04 In a frightful world of dark magic and savage
beauty, two sisters are about to discover that love is the most powerful weapon of
all. Don't miss Elegy, the mesmerizing final chapter of the Watersong series! An
ancient curse robbed Gemma Fisher of everything that matters most—her friends, her
family and the guy she loves. But now that she found the scroll that binds the
curse, she finally has a chance to get her old life back. She just needs to
destroy the scroll—but it's not as easy as she hoped. Protected by ancient magic,
it seems utterly indestructible. Making matters worse, Penn has grown even more
obsessed with stealing Daniel for her own...and she's about to succeed. Gemma's
frantic search leads her to someone who might be able to help—the mysterious
immortal who cursed Penn and her sisters thousands of years ago. As Gemma and her
friends unravel the tragic history of the curse, they plunge deeper into a world
of shocking secrets and twisted vendettas—and it'll take all their courage, love
and the power of their friendship just to survive. Gemma has so much to fight for
and she's never wanted anything more, but will it be enough to stop her enemies?
Torn Amanda Hocking 2012-02-28 Amanda Hocking is an indie publishing sensation
whose self-published novels have sold millions of copies all over the world. Step
into the world of the Trylle, and prepare to be enchanted.... When Wendy Everly
first discovers the truth about herself—that she's a changeling switched at
birth—she knows her life will never be the same. Now she's about to learn that
there's more to the story... She shares a closer connection to her Vittra rivals
than she ever imagined—and they'll stop at nothing to lure her to their side. With
the threat of war looming, her only hope of saving the Trylle is to master her
magical powers—and marry an equally powerful royal. But that means walking away
from Finn, her handsome bodyguard who's strictly off limits...and Loki, a Vittra
prince with whom she shares a growing attraction. Torn between her heart and her
people, between love and duty, Wendy must decide her fate. If she makes the wrong
choice, she could lose everything, and everybody, she's ever wanted...in both
worlds. As a special gift to readers, this book contains a new, never-beforepublished bonus story, "One Day, Three Ways," set in the magical world of the
Trylle.
The Morning Flower Amanda Hocking 2020-08-04 New York Times bestselling author
Amanda Hocking returns to the magical world of the Trylle with The Morning Flower,
the second book in the Omte Origins arc. Welcome back to the kingdom of the Omte—a
forest realm where secrets and danger, human nature and ancient mythology collide.
Where truth is stranger than fiction. Searching for answers to her own shrouded
origins, Ulla Tulin’s journey of exploration takes a sudden turn when Eliana is
kidnapped. Turning toward the Omte capital instead of the institute where she
hoped to learn the truth about her identity, Ulla must put Eliana’s welfare before
her own—a sacrifice that will present all new dangers to them both. When history

The Lunar Chronicles Marissa Meyer 2021-05-18 This ebook bundle includes Cinder,
Scarlet, Cress, and Winter books from The Lunar Chronicles series.
Ice Kissed Amanda Hocking 2015-05-05 In the majestic halls of a crystal palace
lies a secret that could destroy an entire kingdom... Bryn Aven refuses to give up
on her dream of serving the kingdom she loves. It's a dream that brings her to a
whole new realm...the glittering palace of the Skojare. The Skojare people need
protection from the same brutal enemy that's been threatening the Kanin, and Bryn
is there to help. Being half Skojare herself, it's also a chance for her to learn
more about her lost heritage. Her boss Ridley Dresden is overseeing the mission,
but as their undeniable attraction heats up, their relationship is about to reach
a whole new level—one neither of them is prepared for. As they delve deeper into
the Skojare world, they begin to unravel a long-hidden secret. The dark truth
about her own beloved Kanin kingdom is about to come to light, and it'll change
her place in it forever...and threaten everyone she loves.
Forgotten Lyrics Amanda Hocking 2012-10-30 Don't miss this imaginative new short
story set in the magical world of Watersong—a realm of enchanting beauty...and
terrifying secrets. Aggie is a mythological creature on a secret mission. Lydia is
a young woman from a magical family with no real powers of her own. And Daniel is
a high school boy who's made it his duty to protect his deeply troubled older
brother. Then one fateful night, their lives collide in a terrifying accident that
changes them all forever. And beneath the surface, the ripple effects of the
accident will have more impact than anyone could ever guess...changing not only
their future, but the fate of an entire town.
Endless Knight Kresley Cole 2013-10-01 In the second book of the Arcana Chronicles
Evie has now fully come into her powers as the tarot Empress. And Jackson was
there to see it all. In the aftermath of killing Arthur, the tarot Alchemist, Evie
realizes that a war is brewing between the other teens that, following the
apocalypse, have been given powers and its kill or be killed. Things get even more
complicated when Evie meets Death, the mysterious, sexy Endless Knight. Somehow
the Empress and Death share a romantic history - one that Evie can't remember, but
Death can't forget. She is drawn to the Endless Knight, but is in love with Jack.
Determined to discover why she's been granted these powers, Evie struggles to
accept her place in a prophecy that will either save the world, or completely
destroy it.
The Lost City Amanda Hocking 2020-07-07 Amanda Hocking, the New York Times
bestselling author of The Kanin Chronicles, returns to the magical world of the
Trylle Trilogy with The Lost City, the first novel in The Omte Origins—and the
final story arc in her beloved series. The storm and the orphan Twenty years ago,
a woman sought safety from the spinning ice and darkness that descended upon a
small village. She was given shelter for the night by the local innkeepers but in
the morning, she disappeared—leaving behind an infant. Now nineteen, Ulla Tulin is
ready to find who abandoned her as a baby or why. The institution and the quest
Ulla knows the answers to her identity and heritage may be found at the Mimirin
where scholars dedicate themselves to chronicling troll history. Granted an
internship translating old documents, Ulla starts researching her own family
lineage with help from her handsome and charming colleague Pan Soriano. The
runaway and the mystery But then Ulla meets Eliana, a young girl who no memory of
who she is but who possesses otherworldly abilities. When Eliana is pursued and
captured by bounty hunters, Ulla and Pan find themselves wrapped up in a dangerous
game where folklore and myth become very real and very deadly—but one that could
lead Ulla to the answers she’s been looking for.
Crown of Midnight Sarah J. Maas 2013-08-15 The action-packed, heart-wrenching and
fantastically addictive sequel to Sarah J. Maas's epic YA fantasy debut THRONE OF
GLASS. Eighteen-year-old Celaena Sardothien is bold, daring and beautiful – the
perfect seductress and the greatest assassin her world has ever known. But though
she won the King's contest and became his champion, Celaena has been granted
neither her liberty nor the freedom to follow her heart. Celaena faces a choice
that is tearing her to pieces: kill in cold blood for a man she hates, or risk
sentencing those she loves to death. Celaena must decide what she will fight for:
survival, love or the future of a kingdom. Because an assassin cannot have it all
... And trying to may just destroy her.
Elegy: Watersong 4 Amanda Hocking 2013-08-01 Now that Gemma holds the key to
breaking the siren curse, the stakes have never been higher. At last, a future
with those she loves - and a romance with Alex - is close enough to touch... but
not if Penn has anything to say about it. Penn is more determined than ever to
have Daniel for her own and to destroy Gemma and Harper along the way, and Penn
always gets what she wants. Now a final explosive battle is about to begin, and
the winner will take everything Gemma holds dear.
Between the Blade and the Heart: Valkyrie Book 1 Amanda Hocking 2018-01-02 Blade
Runner meets Game of Thrones in Between the Blade and the Heart, a gripping story
of love and revenge from Amanda Hocking, author of the Trylle trilogy and the
Kanin Chronicles. A VALKYRIE BOOK 1 Malin is a Valkyrie-in-training. It's her
responsibility to slay immortals, returning them to the afterlife to maintain
balance in the world. She also struggles to maintain balance in her own life between her studies, her duties as a Valkyrie and her conflicting feelings for her
ex-girlfriend. But when a beguiling stranger breaks into her home on a quest for
vengeance, Malin's carefully balanced life falls apart. Asher is hunting the rogue
immortal who murdered his mother, and he thinks Malin may have information. Her
loyalties are tested, as she uncovers a betrayal that unravels everything she
thought she knew. And she must decide if helping the mysterious Asher enact his
revenge is worth the risk - to the world, and to her heart.
Freeks Amanda Hocking 2017-01-03 Step into a wondrously strange new world with
this dazzling new standalone novel by Amanda Hocking, New York Times bestselling
author of The Kanin Chronicles! Mara has become used to the extraordinary. Roaming
from place to place with Gideon Davorin’s Traveling Carnival, she longs for an
ordinary life where no one has the ability to levitate or predict the future. She
gets her chance when the struggling sideshow sets up camp in the small town of
Caudry, and she meets a gorgeous local guy named Gabe. But before long, Mara
realizes there’s a dark presence lurking in the town that’s threatening the lives
of her friends. She has seven days to take control of a power she didn’t know she
had in order to save everyone she cares about—and change the future forever. In
the pages of Freeks, Amanda Hocking once again proves her ability to create
amazing characters and enchanting worlds that will capture your imagination and
never let go.
Hollowland Amanda Hocking 2016-08-03 Nineteen-year-old Remy King is on a mission
to get across the wasteland left of America, and nothing will stand in her way not violent marauders, a spoiled rock star, or an army of flesh-eating zombies.
Horrid Henry Francesca Simon 2009-04-01 Horrid Henry and his neighbor Moody
Margaret decide to make the most sloppy, slimy, sludgy, sticky, smelly, gooey,
gluey, gummy, greasy, gloppy glop possible. Is it the best glop in the world or
the worst thing that's ever happened to them? Plus three other stories so funny we
can't even mention them here. DISCOVER THE SERIES BOYS AND GIRLS AROUND THE WORLD
LOVE TO READ! Francesca Simon is one of the world's best-loved children's authors.
She is the only American to have ever won the Galaxy Book Award, and her creation,
Horrid Henry, is the #1 bestselling chapter book series in the UK—with a hit TV
show and over fifteen million copies sold! Each book contains four easy-to-read
stories and hilarious illustrations by the one and only Tony Ross, so even the
most reluctant of readers won't be able to resist Henry's amazing talent for
trouble! "Will make you laugh out loud." —Sunday Times FIND OUT MORE ABOUT HORRID
HENRY AT JABBERWOCKYKIDS.COM! PRAISE FOR HORRID HENRY Why Horrid Henry? Kids love
it! "I love the Horrid Henry books by Francesca Simon. They have lots of funny
bits in. And Henry always gets into trouble!" Mia, age 6, BBC Learning is Fun
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is still unwritten. Ulla never expected that once she arrived she’d discover the
identity of a Skojare man who crossed paths with her mother—a man who could very
well be her father. Given the man’s connections to the Älvolk, a secret society
tasked with protecting the location of the First City, Ulla is soon dispatched to
Sweden to find him. One woman will dare to go wherever fate will take her... Now
Ulla, along with her maybe boyfriend Pan, finds herself on a desperate race
against time to locate her kin—who could very well pose a danger to her kingdom.
Nobody and nothing is as it seems as she penetrates the dark heart of the
Älvolk...all the way to the secret Lost Bridge to the First City, where an unknown
future awaits for Ulla and her kind.
The Merman's Kiss Tamsin Ley 2017-02-05 A sexy, sleek-tailed monster. Zantu has
evaded the mate-bond for thirty-five years, dodging promiscuous mermaids with vile
intents. Unlike mermaids, mermen bond for life, and Zantu refuses to accept the
heartbreak most mermen die of. That is, until the glint of gold catches his eye,
and a simple salvage mission turns to passion. Now he’s bonded to a human. A woman
looking for a reason to live. Briana thinks her life is over after the loss of her
child. Instead, she falls into the arms of a merman who is anything but coldblooded. He’s wild, seductive, and sets her blood on fire every time he touches
her, and soon she begins to need him for more than his magic to breathe
underwater. He might just give her a new purpose. But as dangers encroach from
every side, Zantu must choose; keep his new mate at his side or keep her safe.
Either way, he’s sure he’ll end up with a broken heart. Content Warning: Explicit
love scenes, dangerous mermaids, and sexy merman secrets. Guaranteed HEA with no
cliffhangers. Intended for mature audiences.
The Trylle Trilogy Amanda Hocking 2013-12-01 Enter the magical world of the Trylle
with the full e-book collection: Switched, Torn, and Ascend from New York Times
bestselling author Amanda Hocking. When Wendy Everly was six years old, her mother
was convinced she was a monster and tried to kill her. Eleven years later, Wendy
discovers her mother might have been right. She's not the person she's always
believed herself to be, and her whole life begins to unravel—all because of Finn
Holmes. Finn is a mysterious guy who always seems to be watching her. Every
encounter leaves her deeply shaken...though it has more to do with her fierce
attraction to him than she'd ever admit. But it isn't long before he reveals the
truth: Wendy is a changeling who was switched at birth—and he's come to take her
home. Now Wendy's about to journey to a magical world she never knew existed, one
that's both beautiful and frightening. And where she must leave her old life
behind to discover who she's meant to become...
Fearless 2 Francine Pascal 2013-02-05 No fear. No room to fail. Three adrenalineracing thrill rides in a smart and sexy series, packaged in one bold book. Gaia
Moore is brilliant and beautiful. She’s trained in three kinds of martial arts,
has a reflex speed that’s off the charts, and can break codes in four languages.
She’s also missing the fear gene. Special attributes and fearlessness aside, Gaia
simply wants a regular life, one with friends, and maybe even a boyfriend. And
although the guy she really wants is still utterly unavailable, there are other
options. Like the new dark and mysterious boy who is definitely interested. Gaia
might be ready to take a walk on the wild side, but her love life is nothing
compared to the danger that’s closing in. Still on the search for information
about her family, Gaia is finding out more and more each day…and one of her
friends might be behind everything. Gaia must figure out who is about to betray
her—and the wrong decision could be deadly.
Ascend Amanda Hocking 2012-04-24 Amanda Hocking is an indie publishing sensation
whose self-published novels have sold millions of copies all over the world.
Ascend is the final chapter in her bestselling Trylle trilogy—and you'll never
guess how it ends! Wendy Everly is facing an impossible choice. The only way to
save the Trylle from their deadliest enemy is by sacrificing herself. If she
doesn't surrender to the Vittra, her people will be thrust into a brutal war
against an unbeatable foe. But how can Wendy leave all her friends behind...even
if it's the only way to save them? The stakes have never been higher, because her
kingdom isn't the only thing she stands to lose. After falling for both Finn and
Loki, she's about to make the ultimate choice...who to love forever. One guy has
finally proven to be the love of her life—and now all their lives might be coming
to an end. Everything has been leading to this moment. The future of her entire
world rests in her hands—if she's ready to fight for it.
The Ever After Amanda Hocking 2021-01-05 Amanda Hocking, the New York Times
bestselling author of The Kanin Chronicles, returns to the magical world of the
Trylle Trilogy with The Ever After, the final novel in The Omte Origins arc.
Buried memories... Ulla Tulin has lost a month of her life. Her journey to learn
who her parents are has brought her to the attention of the Älvolk sect—and a man
claiming to be her father. But instead of a long lost family reunion, Ulla has
forgotten her time there, and fears something terrible happened. Sacred flower...
The Älvolk released Ulla alive for one reason only, to exchange her for a rare
flower with mystical properties. Determined to break her amnesia, Ulla risks her
life against a dark enchantment capable of killing her to remember the Älvolk’s
secrets—to use the flower as part of an incantation that will open the bridge to
Alfheim, the First City. Blood prophecy... But opening the bridge will unleash a
menagerie of monstrous creatures upon Earth that will consume everything in their
path. Knowing she may lose Pan Soriano, the love of her life, Ulla nevertheless
gathers an army of Trylle to stand with her and defend humanity as well as her own
kind. And it is Ulla’s very heritage that holds the key to victory.
Watersong, the Complete Series Amanda Hocking 2016-11-25 Delve into an
extraordinary world of dark magic and savage beauty in New York Times bestselling
author Amanda Hocking’s Watersong series, where love is the most powerful weapon
of all. Together for the first time, read all four novels in the Watersong series
in a low priced eBook bundle: Wake After a night with three mysterious girls,
Gemma Fisher wakes up with amazing new powers. But they come with a price that
forces Gemma to choose between her old life and entering a new world brimming with
dark hungers and unimaginable secrets... Lullaby Harper Fisher’s normal life is
upended when her younger sister Gemma runs off with a dangerous clique of
beautiful girls. Vowing to get her sister back no matter the cost, Harper must
face dangers unlike any she’s ever experienced; but will Harper still love Gemma
once she learns the truth? Tidal Gemma and Harper are facing the fight of their
lives: they’ve finally found a way to break Gemma’s curse to make her human again,
but the deadly creatures who cursed her are determined to kill Gemma before she
has the chance... Elegy An ancient curse robbed Gemma of everything that matters
most: her friends, her family, and the guy she loves. Now that she has the scroll
that binds her curse, Gemma finally has the chance to get her old life back. But
Gemma and Harper realize that destroying the scroll is not as easy as they hoped.
Killer Frost Jennifer Estep 2014-02-25 A teenage student of magical combat gets
put to the test against an evil god in the New York Times bestselling author’s YA
urban fantasy novel. As a warrior-in-training at Mythos Academy, I've battled the
Reapers of Chaos before—and survived. But this time I have a Bad, Bad Feeling it's
going to be a fight to the death. . .most likely mine. Yeah, I've got my
psychometry magic, my talking sword, Vic, and even the most dangerous Spartan on
campus—Logan Quinn—at my side. But I'm still no match for Loki, the evil Norse god
of chaos. I may be Nike's Champion, but at heart, I'm still just Gwen Frost, that
weird Gypsy girl everyone at school loves to gossip about. Then someone I love is
put in more danger than ever before, and something inside me snaps. This time,
Loki and his Reapers are going down for good . . . or I am.
Switched Amanda Hocking 2012-01-03 Amanda Hocking is an indie publishing sensation
whose self-published novels have sold millions of copies all over the world, and
Switched is the book that started the phenomenon. Prepare to be enchanted... When
Wendy Everly was six years old, her mother was convinced she was a monster and
tried to kill her. Eleven years later, Wendy discovers her mother might have been
right. She's not the person she's always believed herself to be, and her whole
life begins to unravel—all because of Finn Holmes. Finn is a mysterious guy who
always seems to be watching her. Every encounter leaves her deeply shaken...though
it has more to do with her fierce attraction to him than she'd ever admit. But it
isn't long before he reveals the truth: Wendy is a changeling who was switched at
birth—and he's come to take her home. Now Wendy's about to journey to a magical
world she never knew existed, one that's both beautiful and frightening. And where
she must leave her old life behind to discover who she's meant to become... As a
special gift to readers, this book contains a new, never-before-published bonus
story, "The Vittra Attacks," set in the magical world of the Trylle.
Monstrous Beauty Elizabeth Fama 2012-09-04 In alternating chapters, the story
tells of the mermaid Syrenka's love for Ezra in 1872 that leads to a series of
horrific murders, and present-day Hester's encounter with a ghost that reveals her
connection to the murders and to Syrenka.
elegy-watersong-4-amanda-hocking

White Hot Kiss Jennifer L. Armentrout 2014-02-25 In the instant New York Times
bestseller that started the Dark Elements series, one kiss is enough to kill...
Layla just wants to fit in at school and go on a date with Zayne, whom she's
crushed on since forever. Trouble is, Zayne treats Layla like a sister—and Layla
is a half demon, half gargoyle with abilities no one else possesses. And even
though Zayne is a Warden, part of the race of gargoyles tasked with keeping
humanity safe, Layla's kiss will kill anything with a soul—including him. Then she
meets Roth—a demon who claims to know her secrets. Though Layla knows she should
stay away, it's tough when that whole no-kissing thing isn't an issue. Trusting
Roth could ruin her chances with Zayne, but as Layla discovers she's the reason
for a violent demon uprising, kissing the enemy suddenly pales in comparison to
the looming end of the world. "Armentrout works her magic with swoon-worthy guys
and a twist you never see coming."—#1 New York Times bestselling author Abbi
Glines "Armentrout is a major talent... I just can't stop reading!"—New York Times
bestselling author Gena Showalter The Dark Elements Series: Bitter Sweet Love
(ebook-only prequel) White Hot Kiss Stone Cold Touch Every Last Breath
Timeless Alexandra Monir 2012 Forced to live with her wealthy, estranged
grandparents in New York City after her mother dies, sixteen-year-old Michele
retreats to her room where she finds a diary that transports her back to 1910-with life-changing consequences.
Tidal Amanda Hocking 2013-06-06 Her only hope lies with her greatest enemies
Crystal Kingdom Amanda Hocking 2015-08-04 Cast out by her kingdom and far from
home, she's the Kanin people's only hope. Bryn Aven-unjustly charged with murder
and treason-is on the run. The one person who can help is her greatest enemy, the
gorgeous and enigmatic Konstantin Black. Konstantin is her only ally against those
who have taken over her kingdom and threaten to destroy everything she holds dear.
But can she trust him? As Bryn fights to clear her name, the Kanin rulers' darkest
secrets are coming to light... and now the entire troll world is on the brink of
war. Will it tear Bryn from Ridley Dresden, the only guy she's ever loved? And can
she join forces with Finn Holms and the Trylle kingdom? Nothing is as it seems,
but one thing is certain: an epic battle is underway-and when it's complete,
nothing will ever be the same...
Bestow the Darkness Amanda Hocking 2021-07-26 The New York Times Bestselling
author of the Trylle Saga and Freeks returns with her first novel written for
adults. BESTOW THE DARKNESS is a brooding gothic romance set in the rugged forest
of 1890s Michigan. Emiliath lives in a cloistered religious sect with her sisters
and brothers, as she has for over twenty-one years. Her life is stable and quiet,
but she has begun to feel a longing for something more. When tragedy hits close to
home, she connects with a handsome stranger from the city, Trent. But her quiet
life is far more sinister than it seems, and Trent has his own secrets. On top of
that, a hungry beast is lurking in the forest, and it might be the end of
everything Emiliath has ever known.
My Blood Approves Amanda Hocking 2016-05-03 Seventeen-year-old Alice Bonham's life
feels out of control after she meets Jack. Then she meets his brother Peter. But
falling for two very different guys isn't even the worst of her problems. Jack and
Peter are vampires, and Alice finds herself caught between love and her own blood.
Dangerous Boy Mandy Hubbard 2012-08-30 A modern-day retelling of The Strange Case
of Dr. Jekyll and Mr. Hyde with a chilling twist Harper has never been worried
about falling in love, something she is skeptical even exists. But everything
changes when Logan moves to town, and to Harper's shock, the two tumble into an
intense romance. It's everything she never thought she wanted. Then she meets
Logan's twin brother, Caleb, who was expelled from his last school. True, he's a
bad boy, but Harper can't shake the feeling that there's something deeply sinister
about him--something dangerous. When Logan starts pulling away, Harper is
convinced that Caleb's shadowy past is the wedge being driven between them. But by
the time she uncovers the truth, it may be too late. The author of Prada &
Prejudice, You Wish, and Ripple delivers a modern-day retelling of a famously
gothic tale, full of suspense, lies, and romance.
Trylle: The Complete Trilogy Amanda Hocking 2015-01-01 Discover the magical world
of the Trylle, with the complete New York Times bestselling Trylle trilogy - now
in one volume. She must dare to be different to unlock the key to her past... When
Wendy Everly was six, her mother was convinced she was a monster and tried to kill
her. Eleven years later, Wendy discovers her mother was almost right. She's not
the person she's always believed herself to be, and her whole life begins to
unravel - all because of Finn Holmes. Finn is a darkly handsome newcomer and every
encounter with him leaves her deeply shaken ... though it has more to do with her
fierce attraction to him than she'd ever admit. He's also here to tell her the
shocking truth: Wendy is a changeling who was switched at birth - and he's come to
take her home. Now Wendy's about to journey to a magical world she never knew
existed, one that's both beautiful and frightening. And she must leave her old
life behind to discover who she's meant to become...
Hidden Kingdom: The Kanin Chronicles Amanda Hocking 2017-11-14 Bryn Aven is a
half-breed in the kingdom of Kanin. This volume collects the complete trilogy of
the magical realm.
The Hours / Mrs. Dalloway Michael Cunningham 2022-05-03 Michael Cunningham brings
together his Pulitzer Prize–winning novel with the masterpiece that inspired it,
Virginia Woolf’s Mrs. Dalloway. In The Hours, the acclaimed author Michael
Cunningham draws inventively on the life and work of Virginia Woolf and the story
of her novel, Mrs. Dalloway, to tell the story of a group of contemporary
characters struggling with the conflicting claims of love and inheritance, hope
and despair. In this edition, Cunningham brings his own Pulitzer Prize–winning
novel together with Woolf’s masterpiece, which has long been hailed as a
groundbreaking work of literary fiction and one of the finest novels written in
English. The two novels, published side by side with a new introduction by
Cunningham, display the extent of their affinity, and each illuminates new facets
of the other in this joint volume. In his introduction, Cunningham re-creates the
wonderment of his first encounter with Mrs. Dalloway at fifteen—as he writes, “I
was lost. I was gone. I never recovered.” With this edition, Cunningham allows us
to disappear into the world of Woolf and into his own brilliant mind.
Lullaby Amanda Hocking 2012-11-27 Harper only wanted a safe, normal life. But when
her younger sister Gemma runs off with a dangerous clique of beautiful girls,
Penn, Thea, and Lexi, everything changes. Vowing to get her sister back no matter
what the cost, Harper must face dangers unlike any she's ever experienced.
Fortunately, she has Daniel by her side, a gorgeous guy who's devoted to helping
her find her sister—and who's immune to the girls' dark powers. While Harper
searches for her sister, Gemma struggles to adjust to her new life. Gemma's powers
are growing by the day, and the longer she lives with her new "sisters," the
harder it is to resist entering their magical world. It's a realm both dark and
beautiful, and where she's plagued by strange hungers and unspeakable needs. Just
as she's drifting far away from her old life, Harper and Daniel find her...but no
one can deny how much she's changed. All she wants is to return to her family and
the mortal world, but how can she do that when she's become something else
entirely—and will they still love her once they learn the truth? Prepare to fall
under the spell of Lullaby, the second book in the Watersong series from New York
Times bestselling author Amanda Hocking.
Frostfire Amanda Hocking 2015-01-06 Hidden deep in the heart of a snow-covered
wilderness lies the secret kingdom of the Kanin—a magical realm as beautiful as it
is treacherous... Bryn Aven has never fit into Kanin society. Her blond hair and
blue eyes set her apart as an outsider—a half-blood unable to hold a respectable
rank. But she's determined to prove herself as a loyal protector of the kingdom
she loves. Her dream is to become a member of the King's elite guard, and she's
not going to let anything stand in her way...not even her growing feelings for her
boss, Ridley Dresden. A relationship between them is strictly forbidden, but Bryn
can't fight her attraction to him. And she's beginning to think he feels it too.
Meanwhile, there's an attack on the kingdom—one that will test Bryn's strength
like never before. Finally, she has the chance to confront Konstantin Black, the
traitor who tried to kill her father years ago. It's up to Bryn to put a stop to
him before he strikes again. But is she willing to risk everything to protect a
kingdom that doesn't accept her for who she really is? And when her mission brings
her closer to Ridley, will she be able to deny her heart?
Waterfall Lauren Kate 2014-10-28 From the #1 New York Times bestselling author of
the FALLEN series comes WATERFALL, a novel about love, betrayal, and epic
consequences—a world-altering tale told by a girl whose tears have the power to
raise the lost continent of Atlantis. This second novel in the Teardrop series is
intensely romantic, with strong, hot main characters caught up in a thrilling
fantastical love triangle. For readers who love Lauren Kate and the worlds of
Alyson Noël, P. C. Cast, Maggie Stiefvater, and Veronica Rossi. Eureka’s tears
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have flooded the earth, and now Atlantis is rising, bringing with it its evil
king, Atlas. Eureka is the only one who can stop him, but first she must learn how
to fight. She travels across the ocean with Cat, her family, and Ander, the
gorgeous and mysterious Seedbearer who promises to help her find Solon, an
enigmatic lost Seedbearer who knows how to defeat Atlas. Once on land, Eureka is
taunted by gossipwitches, a group of displaced Atlantean sorceresses, and ambushed
by locals struggling to survive amid the destruction her tears have wrought. And
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she feels no closer to facing Atlas or saving the world when Solon lets slip that
love is Ander’s weakness, and that any affection he feels toward her makes him age
faster. Trying to make sense of the dark world her sorrow has created, Eureka
receives startling insight from an enchanted pond. Her bewildering reflection
reveals a soul-crushing secret: if she’s strong enough, Eureka can draw on this
knowledge to defeat Atlas—unless her broken heart is just what he needs to fuel
his rising kingdom. . . . In Waterfall, Eureka has the chance to save the world.
But she’ll have to give up everything—even love.
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